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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 School Year of SVIS Nha Trang 

We have officially started the New School Year. After a long summer 

holiday, students are back to school with joy and excitement. Seeing 

their teachers and classmates give them a purpose to learn new 

things  

With all the buzz and excitement, teachers are filled  with  emotions. 

Welcoming the new students and continuing our duties to lead them 

to move forwards in their study are our responsibilities. 

The moments of seeing parents to bring their children to the school 

and the smiles of students of year 1 are so beautiful and 

unforgettable.  

The school has welcomed all our students back  and our new grade 

1 students  to join this school year. I believe that our students will be 

proud of studying at SVIS@NT and will study hard for a better 

future. 

I wish all teachers and students a fruitful new school year at 

SVIS@Nha Trang for the AY 2018 – 2019 with NEW YEAR NEW 

ACHIEVEMENT. 

                 

Mdm. Nguyen Thi Hanh – Principal 
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THOUGHTS OF A CLASS TEACHER IN CHARGE OF YEAR 1 

 

The first day of school….. Innocent and smiling eyes could be seen  

in the school campus. Tears were also in the rendezvous for some  

new students. But now, that day is over. Most of our new students 

are now familiar with the school regulations and rules. 

 

Proper posture during writing 

Flexion at the hips with an upright back. Eyes should be away 

from the desk (25cm - 30cm). Do not bend over the table; Leave 

your feet flat on the floor 

1. Correct handwriting posture 

Students should hold their pen using three fingers with their 

right or left hand: the index, thumb and middle finger in a 45 

degree level 

2. How to raise a hand  

Left hand beneath the right hand and all fingers closed and 

up straightly 

3. Making a line 

The next one stands next to the first one and make a straight 

line. They should know how to reply when the class monitor 

gives them an instruction. 

4. Greetings 

Students should know how to greet teachers and visitors 

when they see them at school 

 

Ms. Huynh Thi Qui Qui – Primary Teacher 

 

 

 

 

COMING EVENTS IN SEPTEMBER 

1. Mid-autumn festival ( ThỨ Hai 24/09/2018) 

2. Green Day (Environment protection) – to be informed 

later 
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Extracurricular activities 

After the normal school hours, SVIS offer some extracurricular 

activities for students. The purpose of these activities is to create 

an environment to practice new skills and to entertain our students 

Apart from the regular clubs such as Art club, handwriting club, 

handmade club… the school has organized more activities for the 

students  (Yoga and football) 

In addition, reading  and homework clubs have been opened to 

help students. They will have a chance to seek  help when need it  

REGULATIONS FOR STUDENT SAFETY  

1. Parents have to pick up students on time. In case parents 

ask relatives to pick up your children, parents have to call 

and inform the class teachers. The time to pick up students 

after school is 4:15pm. As for those students who attend the 

extra clubs, parents have to pick up children as per the time 

indicated in the club timetable.  

2. Parents are not allowed to let  children  wear expensive 

jewelry to school. All student’s belongings must be labeled 

with name and class. It is  to avoid any lost. Students are not 

allowed to bring toys to school. 

3. Parents have to prepare a drinking bottle for  children, We 

want to avoid any diseases like hand-foot-mouth disease. 

 

4. Parents have to slow down when driving into the school gate 

in the morning when dropping off  children. All cars have to 

park outside of the school when picking up students after 

school. Only motorbikes are allowed to park in the school 

parking area. All cases of parking in front of the school lobby 

are not allowed. 

5. Parents  who want to visit the school canteen or send food 

and drinks to students have to drop by the security office for 

registration. 

6. Students  who want to move out of the school during the 

school hours such as going home for lunch, sick leave have 

to submit a pass permission with parents/ guardian and 

Principal’s signatures. 

7. Parents are not allowed to send milk tea or snack during 

schooling.This initiative is  to keep students away from any 

food related problem. We also promote healthy aternatives 

at school. 
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